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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

 

As we come to the end of the year, I think that we can all agree that this has been a year to remember. Rather 

than dwell on the challenges of the past, I prefer to look forward with hope at the promise of a better tomorrow. 

I want to wish everyone Peace and Joy this Holiday Season! I wish everyone a Happy, Healthy and Prosperous 

New Year! 

 
 

Fraternally, 

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


